
SACRED HEART CHURCH  
Bushwood, Maryland – Founded 1755 

 

Father Stephen Wyble 
Deacon Joseph Lloyd 

 

Rectory Phone: 301-769-3100                
Parish Website: www.sacredheartbushwood.org 

Parish Email: sacredheart.bushwood.md@adw.org 
Father Wyble’s Email: fatherwyble@gmail.com 

Faith Formation Coord. – Kimmie Gibson - Email: HASHfaithformation@gmail.com 
Masses: Sunday 6:30 & 8:00 a.m. and Thurs. & Fri. 8:00 a.m.     

Eucharistic Adoration: Friday 8:30 – 9:30 a.m. 
Confessions: Saturday 2:45 – 3:15 p.m. 

Sunday 7:30 – 7:50 a.m. and Friday 8:30 – 9:00 a.m. 
Baptisms:  By appointment. Weddings:  Contact Father six months in advance. 

Rectory Office Hours: Mon. – Fri. 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
Seventh District Catholic Aid Society: 240-256-4101  

 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Mon.  Aug.    1 NO MASS 
Tues.  Aug.    2 8:00 a.m. Mass at Holy Angels 

  Wed.  Aug.    3      7:00 p.m. Mass at Holy Angels 
Thurs.  Aug.    4      8:00 a.m. Levi Dean 
Fri.  Aug.    5 8:00 a.m. Kurt Skasik 
Sat.  Aug.    6 9:00 a.m. Mass at Holy Angels 
Sat.  Aug.    6 4:30 p.m. Mass at Holy Angels 
Sun.  Aug.    7 6:30 a.m. Fran Granados 
   8:00 a.m. Barbara Carol Hall 
            10:30 a.m. Mass at Holy Angels 

 
AN INVITATION TO CELEBRATE THE ASSUMPTION:  Father Wyble would like to extend a special 
invitation to all Sacred Heart and Holy Angels Parishioners to join him in celebrating The Assumption on 
Sunday, August 14th with a Pot Luck Dinner at Sacred Heart Hall.  Everyone is asked to bring a meat, 
vegetable or dessert dish to share.  Fried chicken will be provided.  The dinner will start at 5:30 p.m.  
There will also be games and lots of fun for everyone!  Please sign up on the sheets provided on the 
tables at the entrance of the church. (It’s also Fr. Wyble’s birthday on the 18th, yet another reason to 
celebrate!) 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS:  The flowers on the Main Altar were given in memory of Francis Swann.  Donated 
by Kitty Swann. 
 
$100 A MONTH CLUB WINNER:  The $100 A Month Club winner for July is the grandchildren of 
Barbara Hill from Chaptico. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.sacredheartbushwood.org/
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FAITH FORMATION REGISTRATION: Registration for the 2022-2023 Faith Formation has begun. 
Registration forms are available on the tables at the entrance of the Church. Please return completed 
registration form ASAP. We ask that you make checks payable to Holy Angels. If you have any 
questions, please contact Kimmie at HASHfaithformation@gmail.com. 
 
WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS: This year Cardinal Gregory will celebrate the First Annual Wedding 
Anniversary Mass to Celebrate the Vocation of Marriage on Saturday, August 20 at 9:30 a.m. at the 
Basilica of the National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception. This celebration is to highlight the witness 
to the Catholic vocation of marriage and the beauty of God’s plan for married life. Jubilarian couples will 
also be honored in a special way during the Mass. Mass will be recorded and posted on the 
Archdiocesan website so everyone can join the celebration. Couples are invited to register by August 5, 
with their parish to receive a certificate from Cardinal Gregory in honor of their anniversary. 
 
ST. CLEMENT’S ISLAND PILGRIMAGE:  The Southern Maryland ROOTS Youth Group is pleased to 
invite students in grades 9-12 to the first annual High School Pilgrimage to St. Clement’s Island located 
on the Potomac River, Colton’s Point, MD on September 24th.  During this pilgrimage teens will retrace 
the steps of their forefathers on historic St. Clements Island, have the opportunity to participate in team 
building activities and giveback projects with other teens, religious brothers and sisters and first 
responders.  Other activities will include keynote speakers, special guests, meals to include lunch and 
dinner, Mass with Cardinal Wilton Gregory as Celebrant, confessions, adoration and so much more. 
This event is open to all rising 9th graders through 12th graders within the Archdiocese of Washington. 
Registration is now open - register by August 1st to ensure you receive your t-shirt size of choice; 
registrations will be accepted until September 12th (free gifts and goodies after the August 1st deadline 
will be given on a first come first serve basis). The cost is $45 per participant which includes registration, 
t-shirt, giveaways, lunch, dinner, boat transportation, island and mainland activities, concert and so 
much more! For more information on how to register please visit: southernmarylandroots.org or 
email southernmarylandroots@gmail.com. Our high school youth will not want to miss this spiritual 
opportunity so sign up today! 
 
MOTHER CATHERINE ACADEMY: MCA is hosting Bingo on Saturday evenings. Doors open at 
5:00pm, Early Birds start at 6:30pm, and regular games start at 7:00pm. 
 
RIDE FOR VOCATIONS: Sacred Heart Catholic Church in LaPlata, MD is having a Ride for Vocations 
on Saturday, October 1st, 2022. The routes are: 100 miles, 70 miles, 50 miles, or 21 Miles (Bike Trail). 
The registration fee is $25 and those who are interested in signing up to ride should register at 
dcpriest.org/register-to-ride. For more information, contact Julie Ferrero (JulieFerrero1@gmail.com). 
 
REQUEST FOR INTERCESSORY PRAYER:  Sick: Jeff Pilkerton, Keith Polk, Mary Ann Hayden, Terrie 
Wheeler, Sean Campbell, Carol Ann Hall, Anne Reeder Lawrence, Anita Lacey, Charles Beaver, Jeff 
Woodward, Lily Williams, Calestard Gravett, Joann Beavers, David Hill, Ruth Hayden, Matthew Quade, 
Mike Bailey, Virgie Banagan, Ann Robrecht, Bert & Carol Dean and Elaine Frederick. 
 

JULY VOTIVE INTENTIONS 
Blessed Mother Altar – In memory of Barbara Hall, given by John & Anne Hall Family. 

St. Joseph Altar – In memory of Joseph “Chummy” Tyer, given by Geraldine Tyer. 
Sacred Heart Altar – In memory of Ruth A. Wise, given by Ruth Wise. 
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mailto:southernmarylandroots@gmail.com

